
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1, INC.
c/o Stillman Management Inc
440 Mamaroneck Ave. 
Harrison, NY 10528


The board has decided to restore the field across from 48 and 50 Charter Circle due to safety concerns and aesthetic purposes.

Please let us know what you would like to see once the restoration has been completed. 

________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________

Hardcopy responses  can be dropped off  with Marilyn Szatkowski at 161 S. Highland Ave (Parking lot D)

Electronic responses can be emailed to hmmaintslip@gmail.com 

The High Meadow Board of Directors appreciates your input and will review all ideas when making our decision.


Regards,

High Meadow Board of Directors

———————————————————————————————————

Please return by February 28th, 2022.



